Rosenman —

March 30, 2000

Via Facsimile and U.S. Mail

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo

State of Florida

Public Service Commission
Division of Records & Reporting
Capital Circle Office Center

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 2440
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re:  American Network Exchange, Inc.
d/b/a AMNEX

Dear Ms. Bayo:

RoseNMAN & CoOLIN LLP
575 MADISON AVENUE
NEW YORK NY 10022-2585

TELEPHONE: (212) 940-BB00O
FACSIMILE: (212) 940-8776
WEB SITE: http://www.rosenman.com

BOS 15TH STREET NW
WASHINGTON DC 20005-2212

ONE GATEWAY CENTER
NEWARK NJ 07102-5397

101 SOUTH TRYON STREET
CHARLOTTE NC 28280-0008

DIRECT DIAL
212-940-3837

E-mAIL ADDRESS
mahager@rosenman.com

[n accordance with the letter dated February 16, 2000 from Mr. C. Lee Fordham, a copy of
which is attached, this letter shall serve as a request on behalf of American Network Exchange,

Inc. (“ANETI") for a voluntary cancellation of ANEI’s certificate.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this matter.
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lissa A. Hager
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cc: Guy A. Longobardo, Esq. (via U.S. mail only)
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STATE OF FLORIDA
Commissioners: ;
JOE GARCIA, CHAIRMAN DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES
J. TERRY DEASON NOREEN S. DAVIS
SusaNF. CLARK DIRECTOR

E.LEON JACOBS, JR. (850)413-6199

Public Serbice Commission

February 16, 2000

Ms. Melissa A. Hager
Rosenman & Colin LLP
575 Madison Avenue

New York, NY 10022-2585

Re: American Network Exchange, Inc., d/b/a AMNEX, Inc.

Dear Ms. Hager

Thank you for taking the time to discuss with me the status of the above referenced company.
This letter is for the purpose of summarizing our telephone conversation on this date regarding this

matter.

As I explained, when a company fails to submit the required annual report and does not
respond to our inquiries, we have no way to determine its legal status, or even whether it is still
doing business in Florida. We did, however, receive your letter in time to terminate the Show Cause
proceedings pending before the Commission.

You advised us that AMNEX ceased conducting telecommunications business in Florida in
June of 1999. It is also my understanding that the company will be liquidated and will not be
emerging from Chapter 11 protection as a provider of telecommunications service in Florida.

Under those circumstances, you may wish to request a voluntary canceliation of AMNEX’s
Florida certificate. Cancellation of the certificate would eliminate the continued exposure to

Regulatory Assessment Fees in Florida for this company. If such a request is made, it should be
directed to the same addressee as was your January 26, 2000 letter.

Once again, thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Ho C llni

C. Lee Fordham

CLF/anc
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